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Eric Cooper

From: Eric Cooper <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 3:41 PM
To: bdidsbu1@rochester.rr.com; bmarks@marksengineering.com
Cc: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: FW: Plan Review Comments

See George Barden’s comments below. 
 

Eric A. Cooper 

Planner 
Town of Canandaigua 
ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org 
585-394-1120 x2254 
 

From: Development Clerk <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 2:57 PM 
To: 'Eric Cooper' <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org> 
Subject: FW: Plan Review Comments 
 
 
 

From: Barden, George V [mailto:George.Barden@ontswcd.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 3:34 PM 
To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org 
Subject: Plan Review Comments 
 
This office is in receipt of plans for review and comment for the Town of Canandaigua Planning Board. After 
review the submitted plans, this office offers the following comments: 
 
Richard & Laurie Krenzer - 5700 Rossier Road - Application No. CPN 10-014 
 
The plan states that the septic system will be a Shallow Trench system to be reviewed and approved by the 
Canandaigua Lake Watershed Inspector. This office will need the Application Form filled out along with the 
Application / Review fee, and a full set of detail plans complete with details and soil investigation data (deep 
hole & percolation tests) to verify a Shallow Trench system is applicable.  
 
Robert V. Didsbury – Co. Rd. 16 - Application No, CPN 19-019 
 
This office is in receipt of an Application, Review fee and complete set of plans, details and soil investigation 
data (deep hole and percolation tests) for a Shallow Trench wastewater treatment (septic) system. This office 
will be reviewing these documents for compliance with New York State Department of Health (NYSDOH) 
standards for eventual approval.  
 
 
George V. Barden, CPESC 
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Canandaigua Lake Watershed Inspector 
 
 
“This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the 
person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited.”      
 
Michelle Amon 
Office Specialist I 
Town of Canandaigua 
Development Office 
(585)394-1120 


